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Notice of
Partial Closure of Playground at Diana, Princess of Wales Park  
Partial Closure of Playground at Diana, Princess of Wales Park
Purpose: 	The playground will have a partial closure due to protective surface damage. 
Duration:	Friday, August 8, 2025 from 1:30 pm to Saturday, August 9, 2025 at 12:00 pm
	

A partial closure of the playground at Diana, Princess of Wales Park is required to repair the protective surface damage.
For additional information please contact:

Dan Finn
Manager, Parks & Property
City Infrastructure Department
905.420.4660 ext. 5231
dfinn@pickering.ca 

Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993
pickering.ca
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